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Since our previous newsletter we have continued

on the deputation trail in the states of Washington,

Wyoming, Oklahoma, Arkansas, Tennessee,  

Alabama, and have officially ended deputation in

Mississippi! During General Conference in

Indianapolis, Indiana, we received the news that

because of the record-breaking I AM GLOBAL

offering, we are being sent home! Because of these

amazing individuals, pastors, and churches, we will

be on our way back to Brazil on November 1st! 

We are so proud of our church plants and leaders in

São Paulo. In August a Bible School was started at

our center church with 15 first-time students! God is

so good and is building His Church!

We thank God that several projects have received

funding, including enough to buy a boat for

evangelism in the Amazon and to purchase land

and a building in the city of São Paulo! It will be

over double the size of our current location that we

are renting there with space for over 150 people

and room for classrooms. We are negotiating and

working through the details of that purchase if you

could please keep that in your prayers!

A Paz do Senhor!

We are so excited to be going HOME! We are grateful!

BRAZIL
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SPECIAL
PROJECTS:

If you would like to be

involved in the starting of a

new church here in Brazil,

please let us know! You can

give to our Evangelism

Project!

Please contact us at

andersonaaron987@gmail

.com for more information!

Thank you, and God bless!


